
OSES and Sea World 

 
Second graders had a wonderful time on our field trip exploring Sea 

World on May 6. Students first attended a show called Ocean 

Discovery, which taught us facts about both animals and their habitats. 

Then, students explored Sea World and other habitats through the day. 

Everyone learned a lot and enjoyed the field trip! 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


